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On January 19, 2012, Bill Hassler will speak at the 39th Annual Securities Regulation Institute's
conference in Coronado, CA.  Mr. Hassler will participate on the panel "Ethical Considerations in an Era
of Whistleblowers and Increased Government Investigations."  Panelists will discuss challenges for
counsel under the SEC whistleblower rules, minefields for in-house and outside counsel in government
investigations, and who's your client when the going gets tough.

For more information, view the Securities Regulation Institute’s website.


